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Date:   September 8, 2023 
 
To:   SFMTA Board of Directors  
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Through:  Keka Robinson-Luqman  

Secretary | Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
From:   Aaron Leifer  

Chair | Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
Subject:   SFMTA CAC Recommendations 
 

In our Citizens’ Advisory Council meeting on September 7, 2023, the Council adopted the 
following recommendation: 
 
CAC MOTION 230907.01 
 

The SFMTA CAC recommends that the SFTMA board adopt the M Oceanview Transit and 
Safety project so it can move forward in the most expeditious manner feasible and 
implement measures to reduce unsafe driving.  
 

It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation 
would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency.  

 


